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16th October 2013


FROM GRACE WAIRIMU
TO SPONSOR OF TRIPLE ASTA STIGRUN
GRACE/BENJA/ESTHER

Dear great parent sponsors to triplets, 

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Your triplets love each other, 2 girls one boy. I am going to give you report of every child. 

First Child Grace Wairimu is doing well, since they heard you love them 3 in one, they are proud of you and happy promising you to work hard in education. Grace is studying hard for next grade, next year. She is well in health, enjoyed her donations in schools fees and things I bought for her that she requested. 

Second Child: Esther Nyangweso, the politest in your kids is always shy, but bright in her lessons. She was happy to hear that you have sponsored her in education, health and food. 

Third Child Benjamin: He is your last foster son, very short and very bright. Benja is going to graduate in novel with other kids. He is in pre-unit; he has finished his 3 years course. He has learnt baby class 1 year and nursery 1 year. He has learnt Early childhood education for 3 years, now with other classmates. He is among of the children graduating pupils. Next year 2014 he will join primary level which he will be joining class one. Now Benja will join his sisters Grace Wairimu whop is in class one, he sister Esther Nyangweso Class one, but 2014 they will go to Class II and Benja will be behind them in Class I. this will continue to class eight, now they will have final examination to join high school as others by the will of God. 

Your child Grace has been fine in health, she had no problem on those past six months. 

Esther has been fine in health, same to Benja who had no problem on health, they are all good. They play together and they love each other as a family. 

Since I told them about your sponsorship they became more friendly that before, when Benja is hurt reports to Grace of Esther. Little Bees pupils call them one family of one sponsor and they are very happy, happy indeed. They are waiting for Christmas gifts, as others they will enjoy together on Christmas dinner. 

I am sorry my dear new sponsor, I became very sick, I had a back surgery, I could not respond to your love and kid heart you showed to Little Bees to sponsor very poor children at Little Bees school. 

I want to thank you deep into my heart for your kind donations, your family, I always give reports of sponsored children in three months, but from July August and September I was lying in my bed very sick, I could not do anything because I was unwell. 

But I thank God through your prayers all Little Bees sponsors, I am fine now. With little pain, but I believe God is going to heal me completely to serve these orphans and vulnerable children. 

Little Bees have appreciated the children; guardians have appreciated for your sponsorship. God bless you new sponsor. God bless triplets’ new mum in the project. I salute you too, you are a great parent of 3 children. Be blessed, thank you Bidda to bring us a great mother of 3 kids at once in Little Bees School. 

God bless you all. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.

